
Garibaldi’s Volunteer of the Month 
 

Lynda Goodwin has donated countless hours to support our staff 
and students at GGS.  A year ago, she stopped by the school in 
search of volunteering activities, mainly to help support our staff.  
However, as time went on, Lynda started reading and working with 
students one-on-one and in small groups in reading.  She has 
supported our 4th/5th grade team this last year and is now currently 
supporting our 2nd/3rd grade team.  We are very fortunate to have her 
at Garibaldi helping support everyone!  Thank you for all of your 
dedication and support! 
 
Thank you Lynda! 


